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A note to our clients regarding the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 
 
As a valued client of Brickley DeLong, PC, we want to let you know about actions we are 
taking in response to the concerns about COVID-19.  As the scope of this situation evolves 
and changes daily, please know that the health and safety of our clients, employees and 
families remain a top priority.  We remain committed to servicing your tax and accounting 
needs through this event and beyond. 
 
What Brickley DeLong is doing now 
 
In an abundance of caution, we request that clients use electronic delivery of documents 
via our secure portal and forgo unnecessary face-to-face meetings. However, if you need 
to physically come into our office, know that we have taken precautionary measures for 
the health and safety of our clients and staff. This includes additional cleaning and 
disinfecting protocols, making hand sanitizer readily available, and ensuring colleagues 
are following best practices as outlined by the Center for Disease Control (CDC). 
 
Please be assured that we have developed contingency plans designed to ensure 
uninterrupted Firm operations. As part of our preparedness, we are actively monitoring 
the national and local health situation and will implement additional measures if needed 
to support our customers, colleagues and communities.  We stand ready to adapt our 
internal plans in accordance with any CDC, State or Federal Guidelines and legislation. 
 
We’re here for you now and in the future 
 
At this stage we do not know the full impact of COVID-19.  Over the next weeks and 
months ahead, the reality of this will hit home on both a business and personal level.  We 
are here to assist in whatever way you might need from business planning and 
forecasting to individual tax and investment planning. 
 
As we all progress through this together, please know that we are here to help you 
weather the storm.  One thing you can be certain of is that we are fully committed to 
delivering the outstanding services you have come to expect from Brickley DeLong, PC.  
Please feel free to contact us with your concerns or questions. 
 




